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March 8, 2016 RECEIVED

MAR 10 2016
Will Myers “ )
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources ” DNR R&R .
101 S. Webster Street, PO Box 7921 (RR/5) SOUTH CENTRAL REGION
Madison, WI 53707
Subject: Walker's One Stop — Bid Deferment Request for additional groundwater monitoring.

BRRTS #: 03-33-001415, PECFA #: 53541-9899-65

Dear Mr. Myers,

A bid deferment request (using Usual & Customary schedule of charges) is being submitted for
continued groundwater monitoring at the subject property located at 10410 State Highway 11 in
Gratiot, Wisconsin. The cost estimate will include: conducting four semi-annual rounds of
groundwater monitoring from all ten site wells for PVYOC and Naphthalene analysis and two Annual
Groundwater Monitoring Reports. The cost estimate for the above work scope is as follows:

Groundwater monitoring (4 semi-annual events) $5,410.44
Laboratory Analysis $1,335.40
Annual GW Monitoring Reports (2) $1,647.46
Change Order Request $ 381.78

Total $8,775.08

METCO is requesting a bid deferment in the amount of $8,775.08 to complete the above workscope.
Upon state and client approval of the proposed workscope and budget, METCO will proceed with the

project.
Attached is a draft standardized invoice form for the above workscope as required.

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La Crosse
office (608) 781-8879 or email at jasonp@metcohqg.com.

Sincerely,

/cfw 7 fzescll

Jason T. Powell
Staff Scientist

Attachments

¢: Tom and Diane Walker — Client
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